
Cape Fear and Neuse water users, 
 
As part of the Jordan Lake Water Supply Allocation the Division of Water Resources is updating both the Cape 
Fear and Neuse models. As part of the update the Cape Fear and Neuse Hydrologic models are being combined 
into a single model. We will be holding a meeting the end of July to review the status of the new combined river 
basins model. Meeting details are: 
 

Combined Cape Fear – Neuse Hydrologic Model 
Jordan Lake Water Supply Storage Allocation 

Monday July 23, 2012 
 
Location –      Ground Floor Hearing Room, Archdale Building 
                512 N. Salisbury Street 
                Raleigh, NC 27604 
 
Web Conferencing 
  To join the meeting: https://denr.ncgovconnect.com/modeling/  
                Conference Call Phone Number – 919-501-4273 
 
Agenda – Will sent out a week before the meeting 
 
 
You can email any questions tojordan-water-supply@lists.ncmail.net. 
 
 


